
From: Ariel Villegas <villegas@uni.edu.mx>
Date: August 22, 2017 at 6:35:14 PM NDT
To: undisclosed-recipients;
Subject: Mun update

You have exceeded your email qouta limit. You have 48 hours to update your 
account. Click here: to upgrade your account to 10GB.

Thanks for your understanding.
Mun Email team

https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/e/1faipqlsfrbazc1dqj8pyfx7ay
72sgdz/viewform
Click to follow link
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Detecting a Malicious Email
Know the Signs!

Report malicious emails to the OCIO Security Team, abuse@mun.ca
As a precaution, avoid forwarding the message to other Memorial users; doing so increases the number of accounts that 

could be compromised.




